
Kindergarten Home Learning Plan 2020 

Dear Kindergarten Families,  

Our school district has been closed for some time due to 
Covid-19 (Coronavirus). With this, you have been receiving 
learning resources from your child’s Kindergarten teacher 
through various online tools. Our hope, as we move forward, is 
to create a central learning space where every student in 
Kindergarten has access to the same learning resources. This 
will help families to participate in activities and to support 
learning at home.  

It is our hope that this will be a platform that can work for 
each family. We know at this time everyone has very 
different needs and our intention is not to provide extra 
cause of worry but to provide you with a guide to help 
support your child’s learning at home.  

*We have included the steps to join our Kindergarten Google 
Classroom on the following pages.* 

Some things to keep in mind: 

• We will post weekly learning resources that you can 
utilize at home.  

• We will use Google Classroom to provide directions, 
activities and links. (Your child’s teacher may still connect 
using their original classroom means of communication i.e. 
Teacher Webpage, Seesaw, Dojo, etc.) 

• We are here to help you with this new learning platform. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

       Your Partners in Education, 

        The Kindergarten Team 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The log-in used MUST be your child’s West Seneca account. The username is the 
day of your child’s birthday/first initial/last name @wscschools.org. 

Ex. Name: John Smith 

       Birthday: 11/03/05             Username: 03jsmith@wscschools.org 

Your child’s Kindergarten teacher will be contacting you regarding their 
password. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


